Appendix 4b
SRR

Thursday 27TH July 2017
Licensing Services,
Blackpool Council.

We the undersigned wish to object to the Licence application which has been
submitted by Lindsey Whiteside in respect of 80-82 Dickson Road, FY1 2BU.

The reasons for this objection are that there are already too many bars of this
nature in the area which is not in the town centre but on the out skirts. We
already have major problems in the area with begging and drug dealing late
night fighting and noise and this will just add to the problem. |

In addition to this the property does not portray a good image for Blackpool
with plywood in the guest bedrooms windows instead of glass and a very low
standard of accommodation in general which does not attract the type of
people to Blackpool that we thought most people including the council were
trying to attract to the town.

We have had Chaps Hotel for nearly 11 years and have took the hotel from one
of the worst to one of the best (formally Colin's Hotel) and have spent
thousands of £5 and time in achieving this, only to find that the area we have
invested in as gone down in standards substantially over the same period.

Finally | would draw your attention to the fact that we are attached to the
property which is next to our living accommodation and can see there being
noise problems from the proposed show bar.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require and further information.
YOURS SINCERLY

KEVIN BOULTON MARK BROWN
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